
Thank your Singye for making our recent visit to Bhutan a wonderful experience. You were 

generous with your time, accompanying us in shopping, making withdrawal at ATM. And 

arranging a visit to an old friend in Thimphu.  

Thank you for introducing us to a coffee shop of the princess. It was really a good experience.  

And accompanying me to the Tiger’s Nest is one of the memorable highlights of my visit. You 

took time to tour me at the monastery. I have been to there for several times and yet this, is the 

only time that I have learned the significance of the monastery.  

Your travel agency is really doing well. I wish that you will have more clients this year 2024. They 

are in good hands if they travel with you. 

Best regards, my brother and I hope to see you again one of these days. 

 

Thank you 

Josil C. Gonzales  

 


